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DECISION No. 294 
 
 
 The Permanent Council, 
 
 Recalling the decisions of the Ministerial Council at its third meeting in Stockholm in 
1992 concerning the appointment of a Secretary General and his mandate, 
 
 Further recalling that the term of office of the current Secretary General expires on 
14 June 1999, and that Ambassador Giancarlo Aragona does not seek re-appointment, 
 
 Expressing its gratitude to the outgoing Secretary General for his invaluable 
contributions to strengthening the OSCE and to developing its activities and for his 
dedication and integrity in the discharge of his duties, 
 
- Recommends to the Ministerial Council that it appoint Ambassador Ján Kubiš as 

Secretary General of the OSCE for a period of three years with effect from 
15 June 1999. 

 


